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94th EOS Congress,
Edinburgh U.K.

The scientific committee
have me1 aňd
considered the large
number of abstracts
submitted for the
congress. Their
selection of oral
presentations will appeal
to those attending and
all delegates will find
something of interest in

the scientific and clinical
posters that will be on
display throughout the
meeting.

Don't miss the opening
ceremony where the
speaker will be an
eminent professor,
medical doctor, scientist
and television presenter.

The Open Session
arranged by David Rice,
Editor of the European
Journal of orthodontics,
to which all delegates
are invited, will take
place on Tuesday 19th
June.

we look fonrvard to
welcoming old friends
and new delegates to
the meeting.

Forthcoming
Congresses

Two applications have
been received to hold
the Congress in 2024,
one from lvo Marek to
hold the meeting in
Prague, Czech
Republic and the other
from Piotr Fudalej for
Krakow, Poland. Ballot
papers are enclosed for
those eligible to vote,
which must be retumed
to the Eos office either
by post, fax or as an e-

mail attachment, before
the 3rd April 2018.

To view presentations
on thé---two venues
please go to:
ralrlvrlv.eoseurope.org/

Distinguished Teacher
Lecture

professor Anton
Sculean gave the first of
his two lectures in

Athens in February
which was attended by
80 delegates. The
second of his
distinguished teacher
lectures will take place
in Naples, ltaly on the
7th September 2018.
Further information is
avaiIable at:

www. eoseurope. org/con
g resses/oth e r_co n g ress
es
please note that these
lectures are free for
orthodontic post_
graduate students.

professor Timo
peltomáki will be the
Distinguished Teacher
in 2019, The topic for
the courses is
'craniofacial and
occlusal growth and
development - clinical

Anton sculean
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implications'. The
venues for the meetings
are Debrecen, Hungary
and stockholm,
Sweden.

Grants

Thirteen applications
have been received for
EOS Research Grants
which are being
considered by the
Research committee
(Lorenzo Franchi, Bart
Vande Vannet, Thomas
Práger, Maria Ransjó
and Susan
Cunningham) .

European Board of
Orthodontists (EBO)

Thirty two candidates
have applied to sit the
sit the EBO examination
which will take place
during the annual
congress in Edinburgh,

Deaths

lt is with great sadness
that we have to announce
the deaths of Reg Howard
and George Jameson of
the U.K and Robeň Shaye
of the USA.

Membership

}f you have not yet paid
your annual subscription,
please note that this is
now overdue. A reminder
is enclosed for those who
have not yet paid. lf
payment is not received
and processed by the 1st
April 201 8 membership will
be suspended and an
administrative fee oí ť20
will be charged in addition
to the subscription.

News from the EOS

lf you have received a
reminder and believe that
you had paid your
subscription, please
contact the EOS office:
admin@eoseurope.org

FUTURE EOS CONGFIESSES
1 8th-22nd J une 2019
Nice, France

olivier sorel 1. Genetics and orthodontics
2, Lingual orthodontics
3. Occlusion, stability and the TMJ
4. Free topics

1Oth-l4th June, 2020
Hamburg, Germany

Bárbel Kahl-Nieke 1. oral health in orthodontics and iň
orofacial orthopaedics - a European
update
2. All about bone in orlhodontics
3. Free topics


